
       Village of Chaumont  

Planning Board Minutes Feb. 14, 2023 

Regular Meeting 

 

 

 

The February Regular Meeting of the Chaumont Village Planning Board was conducted 

in person and via ZOOM on Feb. 14, 2023. This meeting was called to order by 

Chairman Stumphf at 6:12pm. VPB members in attendance were Vice-Chair Robin 

Grovesteen, Rob Stevenson, Jennifer Sosa as well as Dori-Ann Froehlich, VBT 

representative. Chairman Stumphf and Mark Morina participated via zoom. 

 

Old Business:  

 

The Board discussed the issue concerning the incomplete lot line adjustment previously 

approved. It was the consensus of the VPB that Mayor Rust should continue to follow 

up with the owners. Mrs. Froehlich will convey that position to the Mayor.  

 

Minutes from the January regular meeting were reviewed and approved.  

 

The Short -Term Rental Law was discussed and reviewed for the final time with all 

suggested changes noted. Chairman Stumphf indicated his intent to provide his notes to 

the board. 

 

These topics were made in motion by Mr. Stevenson and second by Robin Grovesteen, 

all in favor. 

 

New Business: 

 

The Planning Board also went over the new ZOOM requirements for future meetings. A 

resolution to approve teleconferencing was discussed by Planning Board members as 

required by law. Resolution approved and adopted. 

 

Made in motion by Chairman Stumphf, Robin Grovesteen second it then Jennifer Sosa, 

Mark Morina, and  Rob Stevenson all in favor.  

 

Annual training requirements for Planning Board Members was discussed. Chairman 

Stumphf described the upcoming Tug Hill training and his intent to attend.  

 



Closed at 6:37pm Robin Grovesteen motioned it and Mark Morina seconded. All in favor 

and the meeting adjourned at 6:37 PM. 

 

Respectfully Submitted; 

 

 

 

Jennifer Sosa 

  


